Permaculture Design Course

Dear friends,

We are happy to let you know that a Permaculture Design Course is going to take place in the
South-West of Romania, between 13 to 25th of June, with Helder Valente.

Helder is one of the most experienced portuguese permacultur practicioneers. Founder of the
Portuguese Permaculture Institute, with long experience in Urban Permaculture and
Permaculture in small spaces, just returned to Europe after 9 months in Amazonia.

Last days to enroll to a great experience in permaculture with a already multicultural group of
participants.

Sorin Rogoveanu, Florin Baci, Claudian Dobos are invited as co-facilitators.

For more information about the event click here ,
and about Aurora Circle Projects click here

Thank you for your interest,
In community,
Luminita Milea and Aurora Circle



http://www.cursdepermacultura.info/english.html
http://www.aurora-circle.org/projects/

